
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
12 Street SW

WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Larry Hannif-Ali
AUDIODIVISION J4x Q TELEPHONE: (202)418-2143
APPLICATIONSTATUS: (202)418-2730 V FACSIMILE: (202)418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio MAIL STOP: 1800B3

INTERNET ADDRESS: Larry.Hannif-Ali@fcc.gov

Quaboag Hills Public Radio, Inc.
16 Walker Avenue
Westfield, MA 01085

In re: WJZZ(FM), North Salem, NY
Quaboag Hills Public Radio, Inc.
Facility ID No. 175564
BMPED-201 1 1213ACY

Dear Applicant:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned application to modify the transmitter location,
and effective radiated power.

An engineering study of the application reveals that it is in violation of 47 C.F.R. § 73.509 with
respect to co-channel Class A license (BLED-19950306KD) for WXHD(FM), Mount Hope, NY.
Specifically, the proposed protected contour (60 dBu) will receive prohibited overlap from
WXHD's interfering contour (40 dBu) by as much as 1.1 kilometers between the azimuths of
220°T to 241°T. This was not addressed in the application. This violation constitutes an
acceptance defect.

In light of the above, Application BMPED-20 11121 3ACY is unacceptable for filing pursuant to
47 C.F.R § 73.3 566(a) and is HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R
§ 0.283.

Sincerely,

kJ.

Edna V. Prado
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Dennis Jackson, Engr.
Frances St. Peter-Sanft
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